
ST. LIBORY CONSOLIDATED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 30 PTC 

REGULAR PTC MEETING MINUTES FOR MARCH 25, 2025 

 

The Regular PTC meeting for St. Libory Consolidated School District No. 30 was held at the school on 

Tuesday, March 25, 2025.  President Amber Harriman called the meeting to order at 5:30p.m.   

 

Officers present: Pres. Amber Harriman, Vice Pres. Holly Rehg, Treas. Danielle Winter, Sec. Julie Lange 

Officers absent: None 

Members present, including officers: 6 

  

Minutes of the previous meeting:  

  Copy of previous PTC Meeting Minutes were emailed and/or handed out to be reviewed.   

  Motion to approve previous meeting minutes from February 25, 2025: Holly  Second:  

  Kaylan Litteken 

  All present voted aye. 

  Motion Passed 

 

Treasurer Report: 

  Danielle, read the Treasurer Report, showing a bank balance as of 3/25/25: $13,470.07 

  Motion to approve Treasurer report: Julie Second: Holly 

 All present voted aye. 

  Motion Passed 

  

Old Business:      

• Dr. Seuss Week 

The School will celebrated Dr. Seuss Week - “Read Across America Week”; March 3rd – 7th.  The 

PTC purchased 72 cupcakes – 3 dz chocolate, 3 dz white/vanilla, from Berkman’s Bakery for the 

staff and students.  During the week, students played fun guessing games and won prizes.  There 

were also, dress-up days.   

 

• Spring Scholastic Book Fair 

Wed., April 30th, Thurs., May 1st, Fri., May 2nd   

May 1st, the same day as Pastries with Parents, will be sale day  

*  Set Up: By Tuesday April 29th 

*  Work: Anyone willing to step in for a bit  

*  Take Down: Becky and Kindra (Thank you, both!) 

*  Scholastic Pick-up: The following week 

 

• Patries with Parents 

Thurs. May 1st will be Pastries with Parents 

It was suggested to get 8 dozen pastries and 8 dozen donuts from Rogers, for this year.  Last year 

there were 2 dozen glazed donuts, 2 trays of brownies and 1 dozen mini-Danishes left over.  

Amber said she will double check with Becky and order. 

Motion to purchase up to 18 dozen pastries and donuts from Rogers: Danielle  Second: 

Kaylan 

 

• Reptile Guy 



The Reptile Guy Assembly was held on March 14, 2025.  The PTC is paid for this assembly.  The 

students enjoyed all the slithering and creepy crawling critters. 

 

• Mad Science 

The Mad Science Guy Assembly will be held on April 17, 2025.  The PTC is paying for this 

assembly at a cost of $424.20 

 

• Teacher Appreciation Week 2025 is May 5th – May 9th  

Mrs. Winter and Mrs. Greiwe talked with the teachers to get ideas.  They liked lunch last year!  

So, the PTC will do the same this year =)  Tuesday, May 6th, the PTC will purchase lunch for the 

teachers from Qdoba.  Julie will check with Ryann Lewis to see if she would be willing to pick up 

and have at the school by 11am for teacher’s lunch hour.  We will also stock the fridge in the 

teacher’s lounge.   

A motion was made to purchase lunch from Qdoba and stock the Teacher’s Lounge fridge 

for the teachers and staff on May 6th for Teacher Appreciation Week at a maximum of 

$500: Julie Second: Holly 

• Spring Fundraiser 

Too late for a Spring Fundraiser – possibly next year or the following, since the Chicken and Beer 

Dance is in February 2026. 

• May, End of The Year Fun Day for Students  

Mrs. Kaylan Litteken said she would be Chairperson of the ‘End of the Year Fun Day’.  The date 

for the Fun Day will be on Wednesday, May21st.  Kaylan called the bounce house guy.  She has 

the two largest bounce houses reserved for the school at a cost of $720.  Ice Cream Truck is 

reserved (minimum of $350). 

A motion was made not exceeding a total cost of $1200 to fund End of The Year Fun Day 

for Students: Julie  Second: Holly 

 

• Reminder April PTC Officer Elections (2025 is President & Secretary) 

April is when PTC officers are elected.  Offices are held for two years.  President and Secretary 

will hold office April  2025 – May 2027; Vice President and Treasurer will hold office April 

2024 - May 2026.  This is done to off-set elections and not have to reseat all the officers at one 

time.  This April we will be voting on the offices of President and Secretary. 

 

• Other old business 

* Sherrie mentioned putting something in for the students once the Red Shed is demolished.  

(Keeping this on here so it doesn’t slip through the cracks) 

 

 

New Business  

• "There's a 'hole' lot of books at the book fair!" – Danielle 

This is to help get the students and staff excited about the Book Fair!  The Book Fairy has 

something up her sleeve for students and staff. 

A motion was made not exceeding a total cost of $200 to fund the Book Fairy: Holly Second: 

Kaylan 

 

• Treat for the Volleyball Team 

The Lady Saints Volleyball Team won their Regional and is heading to State this Saturday.  The 



PTC would like to give them some energy!  Kaylan will pick up some fruit, muffins, protein bars 

and drinks for the ride to Herrin and as a snack if needed at the Tournament.  

A motion was made not exceeding a total cost of $100 to fund a treat for the Volleyball 

team: Danielle Second: Holly   

 

• Other New Business 

* Danielle said K – 2nd Grade will be taking a field trip to the Science Center on April 14th 

* Holly mentioned two possible future fundraiser suggestions from Mrs. Kribs: a Shoe Drive and 

a ‘Savers’ Clothing/Goods Drive.   

* Danielle also mentioned a Bricks and Minifigs Fundraiser in Glen Carbon. 
 

Administrator Report:    

• Nothing at this time. 

  

Next meeting April 22, 2025 at 5:30pm 

 

Motion to adjourn at 6:12pm: Holly  Second: Kaylan 

All present voted aye. 

 

 

 

      Amber Harriman                 Julie Lange 

            President                     Secretary  

 

 

 


